
   

  
  

In Kalmykia on eve of holiday employees of Investigations Directorate
meet with children

 

  
  

On the eve of the International Children’s Day employees of Yashkul Inter-District Investigations
Office of the Russia’s Investigative Committee for the Republic of Kalmykia held meetings with
high school students, their parents and teachers at Yashkul many-purpose gymnasium, school and
school for children in difficult life situation, as well as at the B.B. Gorodovnikov Troitsk
Gymnasium, the G.K. Zhukov Troitsk School and Partizanskaya School.

At the meeting the investigators told children how to act in dangerous situations and what to do if
you had witnessed a crime.

The students, parents and teachers listened with interest and asked questions. After the meeting all of
them got booklets “How to prevent a child from becoming a crime victim”. During one of the
meetings children say documentary film of the Russia’s Investigative Committee “Stolen Childhood”.
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